
Waterford Selectmen’s Special Meeting  

Monday, January 7, 2019 

Town Clerk’s Office 

 

Attendees: 

Selectmen: Fred Saar, Gary Allard, Bill Piper 

Road Foreman: Lisle Houghton 

Treasurer: Steven Eddy  

Other: Joanne Jurentkuff  

Opening: Fred opened the meeting at 3:30pm 

 

The Selectboard and Town staff reviewed and discussed the proposed budget for 2019. Several 

recommendations were made for changes, and Steve will update the proposed budget and distribute to 

everyone at the next meeting.   

 

The meeting recessed at 4:30pm until Thursday, January 10, 2019 at 8:30AM at the Town Office.  

 

 


